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DATE:  Thursday, December 13, 2023 
 
TO:  Elementary Principals 
  Elementary Teachers  
   
FROM: Carolyn Gough, Administrator of Teaching & Learning 
  Amanda Bollinger, Associate Administrator, Teaching & Learning 
  Amy Kinder, K-12 Math Consultant, Teaching & Learning 
 
SUBJECT: Elementary Math Curriculum Reminders 
 
 
6th-Grade Curriculum Reminder:  
We have adopted Illustrative Mathematics housed on the Imagine Learning Platform for 
the 2024-25 school year. It is the same curriculum content as our current Open Up 
Resources program, but on a new and improved platform. All 6th-grade teachers will 
engage in a full-day professional learning experience on the district professional 
development day, April 12, 2024.  
 
K-5 Curriculum Reminder:  
Due to the adoption and implementation of Wit & Wisdom, we have postponed the 
adoption of a new mathematics curriculum and extended our contract with Math 
Expressions for the 2024-2025 school year. As part of the extension plan, schools will 
receive consumable math books for students in grades K-2. A downloadable PDF of 
instructional materials will be made available for grades 3-5. Students will no longer 
have access to the digital platform; however, teachers will be provided a digital license 
and will have access to the digital components of Math Expressions. Because our 
current contract expires we will adopt a new K-5 mathematics curriculum in the 2025-26 
school year.  
 
We hope that spreading these changes over two years will make implementation more 
manageable for teachers. 
 
 


